
Senior	Registrar	/	Transitional	Fellow	in	Intensive	Care	Position	Available	

Department	of	Critical	Care	Medicine	(DCCM)	at	Royal	Hobart	Hospital	(RHH),	
Tasmania,	Australia,	seeks	to	recruit	for	2022	– 

• Senior Registrar / Transitional Fellow  

The	Department	of	Critical	Care	Medicine	(DCCM)	is	Tasmania’s	only	adult	
tertiary	referral	intensive	care	unit.	DCCM	has	23	beds	with	more	than	1500	
admission	per	year,	and	high	acuity.	The	broad	casemix	includes	cardiothoracic	
surgery,	neurosurgery,	major	trauma	and	burns,	complex	medical,	surgical	and	
haematology	and	oncology	patients.	

The	Senior	Registrar	position	at	the	Royal	Hobart	Hospital	DCCM	offers	a	
similar	level	of	responsibility	to	transitional	fellow	roles	including	‘first	on-call’	
after	hours	from	home,	supported	by	a	Consultant.		
It	is	a	genuinely	senior	role,	which	requires	significant	intensive	care	experience.			
It	is	suitable	for	near-fellowship	or	post-fellowship	Intensive	Care	advanced	
trainees	or	Anaesthetists/Emergency	Physicians	who	are	interested	in	either	
gaining	more	critical	care	experience	or	seek	dual-Fellowship	with	CICM.		
	
Applicants	should	have	at	least	two	years	full	time	Intensive	Care	Medicine	
experience	including	tertiary	intensive	care	(at	least	12	months	in	Australia),	and	
should	be	genuinely	independent	with	advanced	procedural	and	airway	
management	and	resuscitation	of	the	acutely	critically	ill	patient.	Advanced	
ultrasound	and	echocardiography	skills	would	be	very	advantageous.	Significant	
teaching	experience	is	highly	desirable.	Demonstrated	high	level	communication	
and	teamwork	skills	are	essential.	
	
Tasmania	offers	multiple	opportunities	to	balance	work	with	life	–with	world	
heritage	wilderness,	outstanding	bush	walking,	mountain	biking,	boating,	food,	
wine,	and	arts.		A	picturesque	Hobart	offers	many	of	the	services,	recreational	&	
entertainment	options	of	larger	cities	without	the	downside	of	crowds	and	
traffic!	
	
To	apply	for	these	senior	roles	-	please	provide	an	up-to-date	CV,	a	cover	letter	
outlining	career	goals	and	your	suitability	for	the	position	and	the	names	and	
contact	details	for	three	referees	from	your	previous	2	years	of	employment.	
Please	email	to	Dr	David	Rigg	(david.rigg@ths.tas.gov.au)	and	Dr	Allan	Beswick	
(allan.beswick@ths.tas.gov.au),	copy	to	marita.eccles@ths.tas.gov.au	
	
For	further	information	about	these	positions	-	Please	email	Dr	David	Rigg	
(david.rigg@ths.tas.gov.au)	and	Dr	Allan	Beswick	(allan.beswick@ths.tas.gov.au)		
	
Applications	initially	close	on	15	January	2022,	however	late	applications	
may	be	considered.			
	
	
	


